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Susan Liebowitz
PO Box 70
Plainfield, NH 03781

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

My message is simple, please oppose the Northern Pass project, This will hardly serve New Hampshire
(a mere 10%), but will cause irreparable harm to our great state. We need to preserve as much of our
great state resources as possible to continue to attract tourists for economic growth for our state. We
live in such beauty!

Sincerely,
Susan Liebowitz
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